A Note from Ms. Jessie

August 23, 2019
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We are back into the swing of things!  It has taken us a bit to get used to new routines and expectations, but we are on the right track.  Learning to be independent is a tough job for sure!  Please help encourage your child at home to be independent in getting out his or her own folders/assignment book and completing the required tasks.  
Weekly Reports

    Friday Folders come home today.  Please remember to review the graded work with your child and discuss any questions or concerns.  Review the behavior report with your child and please sign and return.  Communicating together about the students’ strengths and weaknesses will help them to grow tremendously!  Students need to be aware of their own progress.  
[image: image2.emf]









Have a fun-filled, family weekend!

Grandparents’ Day
  Friday, Sept. 6 is Grandparents' Day.  This is a dress uniform day! We will have a family mass followed by donuts in the gym for students and grandparents.  Students will then show their grandparents around their classroom and the school, and have the opportunity to get their picture taken.

Classroom Website
We have a second grade class website where I will post newsletters, E-learning, class pictures and other information.  It is currently a work in progress, as the internet is causing problems with downloading content… but it will be up to date soon!  Please check it out!  This is a great place to see pictures of what’s going on in our classroom.  (
https://msjessie2ndgrade.weebly.com
Notes...

Thursday, Aug. 29 – NUT day for no uniform violations
Monday, Sep 2 – Labor Day, NO SCHOOL
Friday, Sept. 6 – Grandparents’ Day

        *** Dress Uniforms ***
